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22/06/2015 
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Mrs Di Farmer MP 
Finance and Administration Committee 
Parliament House 
Alice and George Streets 
BRISBANE QLD 4000 

Dear Mrs Farmer, 
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We refer to your letter dated 11 June 2015 in which you invited the National Heavy Vehicle 
Regulator (NHVR) to make a written submission on any matter addressed by the Holidays and Other 
Legislation Amendment Bi/12015 (the Bill). 

The NHVR submits that, w ith respect to Part 3 of the Bill (Amendment to the Holidays Act 1983) the 
Committee should give due consideration to the implementation of provisions that would seek to 
align Queensfand public holidays with those of other States and Territories (particularly NSW, ACT 
and VIC) across Australia. 

It is the view of the NHVR that co-ordinating public holidays across the country would best enable 
national delivery standards to be met. 

If you have any queries in relation to this matter, please contact 

Yours faithfully, 

Sal Petroccitto 
Chief Executive Officer 

POBox492 
Fortitude Volley 
OLD4006 
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